
Submitter: G. Ostrom 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB243 

Bad bill.  Hopefully our Republican leaders will step up for once to protect our rights. 

Oh wait, they would have to walk out, but, that will never happen.  Vote NO on SB 

243. 


